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 Dear Friends, 

         Please accept my warmest wishes and congratulations as you gather at the Davis Chinese 

Film Festival Foundation’s second annual film festival.  

         Our community owes the Davis Chinese Film Festival Foundation and the Confucius 

Institute at UC Davis a debt of gratitude for their tireless hard work and dedication to enhancing 

mutual understanding and friendship between the people of the United States and China. 

         Congratulations and best wishes for a memorable event. 

 

      Sincerely, 

     L 
      Ted W. Lieu 

      Member of Congress 

 


